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CALENDAR OF EVENTS: Jan. 8%  Quiz Bowl Practice for 6'-8" grade right after school until 4:30 pm

Jan. 10  Wear Red/Chiefs attire

Jan. 13"  Quiz Bowl Practice right after school until 4:30 pm

Jan 13®  Board Meeting @ 7:30 pm

Jan 20®  Cognitive Abilities Testing begins for 2" and 5" graders
Feb. 5" PTO Meeting, Mario Manzini entertainment (magician)

*************************************************************************************************

THE BRIGHT SPOT: Make an effort not an excuse

********************************#*******************************************#*******#******#*****

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: REID DAVIS (GRADE 1)

What kind of music do you like to listen to? Any Man of Mine (Shania Twain)
My favorite smell is: Cantaloupe

‘Where do you like to shop? Target

Three words that describe me are: Loving, Kind, Fun

Reid Davis is the Bucket Filler of the week! She is a great friend to everyone. She is a giving person and is always willing to
help anyone. Reid is continuously a model citizen and follows all of the school and classroom rules. She has a funny side, but
she knows when to be serious. She is a great asset to our classroom and we are glad to have her! Congratulations Reid!

— Mrs. Schenker
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BELLS & WHISTLES: to the great participation we had with the fun, holiday dress up themes! Thank you to Mrs. Wisely for
taking and posting pictures to share with everyone on Facebook.
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Preschool: Welcome Back! What a long vacation we have had! We will work to get back into our routine this week! We will
begin working on recognizing our last names in print and start writing them. Thank you all for the generous Christmas gifts.

Spending time with your children is a gift in itself. | hope you all have the best 2020! Enjoy our first full week back! -Miss Stacie
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Kind/1%: Welcome back! I hope everyone had a great break! We are getting back into the swing of things with some review. We
will also be working on grade card testing. Don't forget spelling test on Wednesday. Have a great week! -Mrs. Schenker

What you do today can improve all your tomorrows. —Ralph Marston
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21d/3rd: We will have a spelling test this week on Friday! In science we are starting on Earth Science! We're working on geology!
In history, we are working on communities, focusing on how to be active citizens in our community. In math, we're working on

adding and subtracting fractions. Check out the website for school events coming up! -Miss Ettlin
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4%/5th: Welcome back! I hope everyone enjoyed the long break. This week 4th and 5th graders will be finishing up some
assignments and projects that were not finished because of our snow days. In Math, 4th graders will be having their final
multiplication test over "12's" on Friday and both grades will have a Math test on Wed. In Science, 4th graders will begin Ch. 9 over
volcanoes and earthquakes and 5th grade will test on Friday over Ch. 8. In Reading, students have finished their Lit. Circle over
"Maniac Magee" and will begin working in their Buckledown and C.A .R.S. workbooks to prep for the MAP test. In Social Studies,
4th graders will be finishing their MO posters and 5th grade will test over Ch. 2 next Tuesday. Don't forget-J.H. Quiz Bowl Practice
for 6th-8th graders will begin right after school on Wed.! Have a wonderful week! -Mrs. Foster
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6™/7"/8'™: In social studies, 6th and 8th continue with American history. The sixth grade is finishing up a chapter on the American
Revolution, while 8th grade is working on the early days of the United States, including aspects of a change in presidency and the
upcoming Louisiana Purchase. Seventh grade is studying the period of Renaissance and Reformation. In science, students are
learning about the life cycle of stars and the types of rocks and how they're formed. This starts a new quarter, so let's all get off to a
good start. Book report requirements will be the same for the quarter, but I will be looking for students to widen their scopes a bit as
they choose their books.

Tests this Week: 6th/7th Social Studies: Wednesday, 6th Math: Wednesday - Mr. Ewing
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NURSE TIP: A drop in temperature means a spike in exposures to winter toxins. There are all kinds of chemicals commonly used
to help manage the cold and ice. Remember to store them up and out of sight of children and keep them in their original containers.
If your child or someone you know drank antifreeze, ingested ice melt, or got into any harmful products call the Poison Help line
right away 1-800-222-1222 -Nurse Amber
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MUSIC: Great Job on the Program! Even with missing so much school we managed to pull it off. So thankful for your continued

support! Now it is time to learn notes! -Miss Stacie
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CHARACTER ED: Word for the Month: INSPIRING
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THANK YOU: to Mrs. Bartz and the 7%/8® grade students for sharing the recipes they compiled for a cookbook.
ok sk ok ok ok ok sk ok sk ok kol sk ko skl ol sl ot sk sk ok sk okok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok o ok o ok o ok sk ok o ok stk ok ok s otk sk s sk ek s

THANK YOU: to Mr. Ewing for helping clear the concrete pad the night of our program.
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It is time for the next quarterly submission of Food Fair receipts. Please send in any Food Fair receipts dated from 9/1/2019 -

12/31/2019. There is no credit given for receipts outside of the listed time frame. Please send any accumulated receipts to school by

Wednesday 1/8/2020. Thank you for your support of the Hudson PTO.
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100 Club ticket winners from our drawing at the Christmas program ($20.00 cash): K/1: Nolan Varns, 2/3: Jordan

McClure, 4/5: Grace Engeman, 6-8: Kaylee Mott
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Please join us Friday to show your support for the Chiefs by wearing RED/Chiefs’ attire.
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PTO Refreshment Committee for February 5%, 2020:
Willy & Erin Snyder (chairperson), Branson, Davis, McClure, Munsterman, Smith



